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Comments: To Kathleen Sgamma of Western Energy Alliance: your remarks that were quoted in a Greeley

Tribune article are patently offensive: 

 

""If USFS wants to actually receive substantive comments on the environmental assessment and all supporting

documents rather than just form letters, it will extend the comment period," Sgamma wrote in a Dec. 18 letter,

referencing the Forest Service. "To do otherwise indicates that this comment period is not part of a truly

deliberative process." 

 

Seriously? Perhaps you should focus on your own due diligence in acknowledging individuals' concerns

regarding this issue. Clearly, folks living in this part of the state know what is best for their communities and the

environment. 


